
 
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS FOR U12-N150-SG FOLLOW UP 

1. The scope of work posted on SCDOT’s website refers to explaining our ability to perform 
tasks outlined in Section III. However, Section III—where specific tasks would 
presumably be listed—does not appear to be included in the document. Could you 
please confirm if this section is missing and, if so, whether it can be shared? 
 
This is not missing. Please see the Scope of Work posted 7/31/2025 
 

2. Is there an anticipated period of performance or estimated contract value that 
proposers should consider when preparing the Price-Business Proposal? 
 
Please see the Scope of Work posted 7/31/2025. References to the Price-Buisness 
Proposal have been struck through. 
 

3. The invitation document lists 1 printed and 1 electronic copy of the proposal needed. If 
we submit an electronic copy via email, would you also require a hard copy to be 
mailed? 
 
A hard copy does not need to be mailed if submitted via email. 
 

4. Under “Interested Firms should submit the following,” item #3 refers to residency. Our 
firm is not based in South Carolina—are we still eligible to apply, and what 
documentation, if any, would be required from us to address this requirement? 
 
You are eligible to apply. As you are not an SC Based firm, you need not submit anything 
to address this requirement. 
 

5. Regarding item #4, we have reviewed and are in accordance with SC Code § 11-35-3220. 
Is a simple statement of compliance sufficient, or is there specific information or 
documentation you would like us to include in our response? 
 
You need to address the items in the Scope of Work as well as ensure you address the 
items as outlined in 11-35-3220 (5) (a)(i)-(vii).  

 

https://www.scdot.org/content/dam/scdot-legacy/business/pdf/procurement-meeting-notices/Scope%20of%20Work.pdf

